Dear Board of Supervisors,

As a 20 year resident of Mendocino County I want to say that I am opposed to Large Cannabis In our county. The valley I live in has changed dramatically since Cannabis was legalized but , I know , many of the growers there are not permitted. New people have moved in and are trucking in water and using big lights at night. My road has been basically demolished even though it was just repaved last summer. I can't imagine what would happen in Redwood Valley if even larger growers were allowed in.

As Redwood valley is poised to turn off all AG. water and limit households to very small amounts of water, you are considering letting Big growers free rein to truck in all the water they want. Where will this water come from?

Yours Truly, Roxanne Boyle